Report on a stay at the IOW 7.2.-9.1.2011
At the beginning of 2011, I had an opportunity to come to a working group on Stable isotopes of the department of Biological Oceanography in the Leibniz institute of Baltic Sea Research (IOW). Dr. Maren Voss invited me to analyze biological samples for my PhD project at a laboratory of IOW. I was staying for one month there and I think that it was nice and valuable time for my studies.
During the month, I was preparing samples for the analysis in a mass spectrometer. Besides that, I had a great possibility to use literature database and find useful information for my interests and the project. Also I was asked to give an oral presentation at one of traditional Thursday’s student seminars where I presented tasks of my project and reasons of my stay there. One of my tasks for PhD project is modeling, so I was pleased to visit scientists at the Institute of Hydrobiology and Fishery Science of University of Hamburg. 
All equipment needed for my work was available at the IOW. At the end of my stay, I already had first results from my samples and had a nice discussion with whole research group, also got useful advices how to improve data analysis and take further samples. The research group was very friendly and helped throughout. I really enjoyed communication with the scientists and students at the institute every day during working time and few evenings together.
I appreciate the opportunity to come to IOW and work together with scientists there. Also I thank Maren and Joahim for all care and whole group for companionship. I made useful scientific contacts for the future and it would help to work on the topic.
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